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February 24, 2011

RE: DW 10-3 06, Lakeland Management Company, Inc.
Order No. 25,198

To the Parties:

Enclosed is revised page 2 of Order No. 25,198 (February 22, 2011). On page 2, in each
table the word “annual” has been deleted.

All other portions of this Order remain unchanged. Please substitute the enclosed revised
page to your copy of Order No. 25,198.

Enclosure
cc: Service List

Docket File

Very truly yours,

~. ~Jc~

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
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CONCORD NH 03301-6329
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FILING INSTRUCTIONS: PURSUANT TO N.H. ADMIN RULE PUC 203.02(a),

WITH THE EXCEPTION OF DISCOVERY, FILE 7 COPIES (INCLUDING COVER LETTER) TO:
DEBRA A HOWLAND
EXEC DIRECTOR & SECRETARY
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To collect the increased revenue requirement, Lakeland proposes to change its customer rates,

effective February 18, 2011, as follows:

WATER

CUSTOMER OLD NEW OLD USAGE NEW USAGE
CLASS CUSTOMER CUSTOMER RATE $/HCF RATE $IHCF

CHARGE CHARGE (hundred ft3)

CommercialA $833 $1442 $12.1873 $16.6035

Commercial B $278 $481 $4.2729 $7.5061

Residential $62 $107 $3.4617 55.225
Single Family
Residential $278 $3424 $4.2729 $5.225
Multi-family

. SEWER•

CUSTOMER OLD NEW OLD USAGE NEW USAGE
CLASS CUSTOMER CUSTOMER RATE $/HCF RATE $/HCF

CHARGE CHARGE

Commercial A None $711 85.4%* $47734

Commercial B None $237 85.4%* $1.54

Residential None $53 85.4%* $1.7489
Single Family
Residential None $6427 85.4%* $1.7489
Multi-family
*Of total water charge

In support of its request to increase its annual revenue requirement, Lakeland states that

permanent rate increases are necessary given that the operating results for the test year ending

December 31, 2010 reflect a loss of$18,213. Lakeland further states that its last rate filing was

15 years ago and since then it has improved its water treatment systems, drilled a new well, and

increased its storage capacity. Lakeland states that the increased cost of regulation, overall


